

DIGITAL LEARNING COLLABORATIVE

Fall 2016 Update

Colleagues: Thank you for your continued involvement and interest in the Digital Learning Collaboration (DLC), an activity of the National Academy of Medicine's (NAM) Leadership Consortium for a Value & Science-Driven Health System. Below are highlights of DLC work since the last update. Please be in touch for information, to indicate interest in participating in a particular activity, or to offer additions or corrections.

STAYING ENGAGED WITH DLC

The next DLC meeting will take place in Washington, DC on December 1, 2016 and will focus on clinicians as partners and leaders in digital learning. Seating is limited but if you would like to attend—in person or via WebEx—contact Gwen Hughes at GHughes@nas.edu by November 23. Travel support is not provid